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Peter Burgin To: Zubeda 
16/05/2005 11:17 Seedat/PH6/DOH/GBt j GRo-c 

9._.-.-..._... 

cc: 
bcc: 
Subject: Re: REVIEW OF 

PAPERS: SELF SUFFICIENCY IN BLOOD PRODUCTS 

Zubeda 

I am sure it is worthwhile asking the people you have identified (if they are still alive) to check 
the accuracy of the report in confidence. I know you haven't suggested this, but I would steer 
well clear of the Haemophilia Society. On the submission: 

page 3, first bullet point in para 12 - suggest RTCs and BPL 

On the report, the only thought I had is that the summary and conclusions overlap - do you need 
both? There is also repetition in the surmnary between the last para and the first para on page 4. 
Otherwise it looked OK to me. 

Peter Burgin 
Section Head 
DH _ External Gateway team 

GRO-C 

Zubeda Seedat 

DHSC5368830_0001 



Zubeda Seedat To: Peter 
12/05/2005 17:30 Burgin/PD-PMD/DOH/GB@' GRO-C 

L.-.-.-.-.-.-.~ 

cc: 
bcc: 
Subject: REVIEW OF 

PAPERS: SELF SUFFICIENCY IN BLOOD PRODUCTS 

Peter, 

I hope you don't mind me contacting you about this issue 

I think I recall you saying that you did not mind commenting on the final draft copy of the review of 
papers on self sufficiency in blood products. A draft copy of the report is attached together with a 
copy of a draft submission_ We are currently sending this report in confidence to key people to 
comment on factual accuracy: Frank Hill (Chair of UKHCDO), Jane Martin at BPL,Terry 
Snape(former Medical Director at BPL whom you interviewed), and the Chief Executive of NBA. 
We are also considering sending the report to Prof Arie Zukerman at the Royal Free and Dr John 
Craske who are quoted in the report. 

It would be helpful to have any comments you have by Friday 20 May if possible. We would like to 
submit this report as soon as possible to Ministers with a recommendation that the report should be 
published. 

Thanks for your help. 

Zubeda 

It ®~ 
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